
 

 

12th June 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Network Choir at Manchester Museum 
 
We have been invited to sing at Manchester Museum as part of their Refugee Week celebrations on Thursday 

22nd June.  Apologies that we are unable to give the usual two weeks’ notice- we were told that the museum had 

mentioned to the organiser of the event how fantastic we are, and they have only just approached us to 

perform…our reputation precedes us yet again! 

 

We will leave in the morning to rehearse, then perform at some point in the afternoon (time to be confirmed). A 

contribution of £2.50 to help cover costs for transport would be appreciated. If we do not receive sufficient 

contributions, the visit may have to be cancelled. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium you are entitled to the 

cost being funded by school. 

 

School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their school jumper we will 

either provide them with a spare from the office, or they will be given a high-vis jacket to wear. 

 

Please provide your child with a packed lunch for the trip. Alternatively, if you would like your child to have a 

school packed lunch, please complete the reply slip below and return it to the school office no later than Tuesday 

20th June. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Imogen Murray 

Music and Performance Lead 

Network Choir at Manchester Museum 
 

Name: _____________________________________________ Class: ________________ 

 
I give permission for my child to attend the Network Choir performance  [  ] 

 
I enclose a contribution of £2.50 / My child is eligible for Pupil Premium (please delete as appropriate) 

 

I would like my child to have a school packed lunch [  ] 
 

Choice of sandwich:  Cheese   [  ]  Egg [  ] 
 

 

Signed : _________________________________________(Parent/Carer)    Date:__________________ 

 


